
   
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Niagara County Legislature will conduct a public hearing on the 12th day 
of November at 5:50 p.m. in the Legislative Chambers, Courthouse, Lockport, New York, for the purpose of 
hearing public comments on the inclusion of predominantly viable agricultural land within agricultural district 
#7. One (1) parcel has been proposed for inclusion. The Niagara County Agricultural and Farmland Protection 
Board recommends the inclusion of the following parcel of predominantly viable agricultural land into the 
Agricultural District: Parcel 94.02-1-50, consisting of 4.83 acres, located on Stone Road in the Town of 
Lockport. Questions about Agricultural District inclusion may be directed to Amanda Henning, Cornell 
Cooperative Extension at 716-433-8839 x231. 
 
       Alysa T. Tomasino, Clerk 
       Niagara County Legislature 
 
 
 
 
 


